Announcing

Dr. Pallotta’s PowerPoint Presentation
We hope that you'll join us on

Wednesday, December 2, 2015 at 6:00PM

Parents will get to hear about the achievements of both the school
district and our school over the last several years. Several district level
staff, as well as staff from Callahan, will be presenting that evening.

While parents attend the presentation in the school gym, school age
children can join us for popcorn and a movie. We will be showing the
movie “Inside Out.”

Please let us know you’re coming so that we can plan!

Kindly fill out the form below and return it to school by
Thursday., November 19th!

Yes! We'll be at the Superintendent’s Presentation on
Wednesday, December 2, 2015!

Names of school-age children:

Names of parents accompanying children:




